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M250305 
 
August 20, 2025 
 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
 
Ms. Kerri A. Kavanagh 
Chief, Quality Assurance and Vendor Inspection Branch 
Division of Reactor Oversight 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
 
NRC Docket No. 99900003 
 
 
Subject:     GVH Extension Request for NRC Notice of Nonconformance Response 
 
References:  1) NRC Inspection Report 99900003/2025-201 (July 24, 2025) 
 
 
GE Vernova Hitachi Nuclear Energy (GVH) is required to submit a written response to the two 
(2) NRC Notices of Nonconformance (Reference 1) by August 23, 2025.  
 
The notice of nonconformance indicates that consideration will be given to extending the 
response time for good cause. Given the nature of the 2 nonconformances and the resources 
necessary to provide a comprehensive response, GVH requests a 30 day extension of the 
response time to September 22, 2025. 
 
Please contact me at 910-616-4018 or Stan Griffin at 910-616-4019 if you have any questions 
regarding this information or would like to discuss this matter further. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Phillip D. Ollis, Manager 
Facility Licensing 
 
 
 
Cc:  Y. Diaz-Castillo, NRR/DRO/IQVB 
       C. Van Cleve, GVH 
       M. Catts, GVH 
       S. Griffin, GVH 
       M. Gerdes, GVH 
 


